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DEAN'S MESSAGE

This is the best time of the year to encourage your fellow organists
to join with us. From February 1 through March 31, the AGO offers
special reduced rates for new members (and includes nine issues of
The American Organist). Our own local programs for February through
May are not only geared to the interests of the chapter members, but
are also well suited to introducing your friends to the Guild. Please
take the enclosed letter and give it to someone you would like to see
join our circle. Then, BRING that someone with you to our events each
month. [ have already invited someone to come with me to the Provo
Tabernacle in February and the Bigelow factory in March. Think what
would happen if each one of us did this! We have so much to offer!
We can be that motivation or inspiration that our local organists

could be needing. In striving to improve our own skills and magnify
our own callings, we nced to reach out and help others in their
efforts to so the same.

--Lella Pomeroy, Dean

P.S. We would like to send next month's newsletter to your friend(s)
so that they will know about the upcoming events. Please give their
address to DeeAnn Stone.

FEBRUARY CHAPTER MEETING

Many of us have been interested in the Provo Tabernacle organ
restoration project. This month, members of our chapter, and anyone
else who is interested, will have the opportunity to get a first-hand
view of what progress has been made. Ron Poll, who is heading up the
project, has graciously consented to show us the work that has been
done and tell us the background of this great undertaking.

We will meet at the Tabernacle at 7:30 p.m. on February 20th.
Afterwards, Scott Mills has invited us to come over to the Hotel
Roberts (192 S. University) for refreshments and a tour. Scott has
been instrumental in restoring the hotel, which was built in 1882. We
will meet in the History Room, which was created in 1919 by the
original owners.

We are grateful to Ron Poll and Scott Mills for playing a part in
preserving the heritage of this valley and making this an enriching
evening for us. Please tell others of this event and invite them to
come, too!

MARCH CHAPTER MEETING

We have another exciting event planned for the March meeting. Mike
Bigelow and David Chamberlin will be giving us a tour of their tracker
organ factory (located at 130 W. 100 S., American Fork). The Salt
Lake Chapter will be joining us, too. The event will be on Saturday,
ll\Aarcl:]l.i 23rd, at 10:00 a.m. Following the tour, we will have a light
unc



MARCH BOARD MEETING

There will be a meeting for all chapter
officers on Wednesday, March 13th, at 7:30
p.m. at Lella's. Please call her if you
can't come.

Ruth Ann Hay and Lella Pomeroy will be going
to the Centennial Convention in New York City
this summer. If any of you ladies who are
planning to go would be interested in rooming
with them, please let them know.

Provo Central Stake Concert Series - Hymn
Sing, Douglas Bush, organist, Sunday,
February 11, 8:00 p.m., 450 N. 1200 W.

Music for a Sunday Evening - February 25,
7:00 p.m., State Hospital Chapel, 1300 E.
Center, Provo

PIPEDREAMS - KBYU-FM 89, Tues., 9:00 p.m.

INFORMATION FOR NEWSLETTER

Please contact DeeAnn Stone at 377-4728, or

mail to 1510 W. 500 N., Provo, UT 84601.
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